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York MCN Privacy Notice 

We are committed to meeting and upholding the principles of the General Data 
Protection Regulation (2018) and are dedicated to transparency.   
 
 
As a valued contact, the York MCN Enabling Team respects your privacy and want you to remain in control 
of your personal information. We will keep your personal information private and secure and will not 
supply your details to any organisation for marketing purposes.   
 
The York MCN Enabling Team is hosted through York CVS and abides by the procedures and policies set out 
by the charity.  
 
Please read York CVS’s full privacy policy, here. 
 
Why will we get in touch with you? 
You are currently a contact in our database.  
You may be one of our Network contacts, may have been involved in previous pieces of work, expressed an 
interest in what we do or have signed up to regularly receive information from us. 
 
As a result, we may send you invitations to join various meetings or email updates on our work. 
 
How often will the York MCN Enabling Team contact me? 
On average once a month and usually by email. 
 
How to ‘opt in’ 
There are two ways in which you can ‘opt in’ to receive information from us. You can use our official sign 
up form on our website, or our ‘sign up form’ which will be sent to you via email. 
 
What if I want to unsubscribe in future or update my details? 
If you change your mind in future and wish to unsubscribe, our newsletters contain the ‘unsubscribe’ 
option and click this to activate it. 
 
If you’d like to stop receiving emails from us or change your details, just email info@yorkmcn.org to let us 
know and we will remove you from our list. 
 
Do you have any further questions? 
Use the email address above to get in touch or call Catherine Scott on 07522 229833 and let her know 
you’d like to talk about data protection or GDPR. 
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